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October 20, 2017  

National Inquiry to reschedule Yellowknife Community Hearings 

VANCOUVER BC- The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls is moving 

forward with planning the Yellowknife Community Hearings in January 2018. 

Our Community Relations team is engaged with the community and will coordinate with our Logistics team 

to determine a date that works for all those who want to participate.   

The Commissioners want to ensure that families in Yellowknife and throughout the Northwest Territories are 

given full access and support to participate in their Community Hearing.  
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